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Nevada Department of Public Safety (DPS) is committed to full compliance with Title VI of 

the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related regulations, laws, executive orders and directives.   

 

Any person who is not an employee of the State of Nevada and who believes that they have been 

discriminated against because of DPS programs, policies, or activities may file a written complaint, 

signed and dated, and be submitted  180  calendar days of the alleged discriminatory act (or latest 

occurrence).  

Please send your complaint to: 

 
 

     Civil Rights/EEO Officer 

     Nevada Department of Public Safety 

   555 Wright Way, Carson City, Nevada 89711 

(775) 684-4833 (office) 

(775) 684-4884 (Fax) 

          humanresources@dps.state.nv.us (Email) 
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